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 FRIDAY, MARCH 19, 2021 
SHP-SISTERS OF ST. FRANCIS 
NEWS BRIEF 
 
LENT THRU WEDNESDAY, MARCH 31ST 
TRIDUUM-THURSDAY, APRIL 1- SATURDAY, APRIL 3RD 
EASTER SUNDAY, APRIL 4TH  
 
 

 
 
SISTER’S CHAT: 
Sisters only, this is a reminder:  Our next Sisters Chat is Monday, March 22nd, 
6:00-7:30 pm MST.  These meetings are required for delegates; however, all 
sisters are invited.  (An email was sent earlier this week with ZOOM 
information.) 
 
 
WEEKLY LENTEN REFLECTION: 
Attached is the fourth of a series of brief reflections that the General Council 
would like to share with the Congregation during this season of Lent.  May all 
of you be blessed as you walk this road in HOPE! 
 
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THE RESPOSE SOUL(S): 
Sister M. Antonita Margiyanti, who died on March 13, 2021.   She was born on 
February 26,1958 and was professed on December 18, 1980. Sr. Antonia was 
a member of the Gedangan Community, Semarang-Indonesia. \ 
 
Sister Iracy Martiazzo, who died on March 14, 2021.  She was born on July 24, 
1935 and professed on February 3, 1958.  Sr. Iracy was a member of Sacred 
Heart of Jesus in Brazil. 
 
Sister Martina Keitz, who died March 17, 2021. She was born on March 20, 1929 
and professed on August 18, 1954.  Sr. Martina was a member of Holy Name 
Province in Stella Niagara, NY. 
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PLEASE PRAY FOR THE FOLLOWING REQUESTS: 
Sr. Karen McCrory, who is still in Box Butte Hospital (Alliance, Nebraska) with 
pneumonia. 
 
The Minchuk Family, unhealthy family relationships, along with serious 
physical and mental  health issues. 
 
For all those struggling with depression.  May they find love, comfort, and 
strength to enduring treatment, recover, and live a happier-peaceful life.  Also, 
for their family members caring for them. 
 
 
SEDER MEAL: 
Sr. Liz Fuhr is planning a virtual Seder Meal.    
 
• Via conference phone, Tuesday, March 30th 4:00-5:15 pm 
• Via ZOOM, Wednesday, March 31st, 6-7 pm 
 
For more information and details, call Sr. Liz at 720-448-4818  
or mefuhr@franciscanway.org. 
 
 
NEW EMAIL: 
Please send all future emails to Sr. Joan Linenbrink at  
jolin@franciscanway.org.   
 
 
DONNA KROLL’S SCHEDULE: 
• March 27-April 5 Vacation 

 
 
SR. SARAH MANCHESTER’S SCHEDULE: 

• March 22 Sisters Zoom Chat 
• April 12-13 Council Meetings 
• April 19-21 LCWR Region XIII  
• April 26 Sisters Zoom Chat 
• May 10-11 Council Meetings 
• May 24 Sister’s Zoom Chat 

mailto:mefuhr@franciscanway.org
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• 2022 Provincial Chapter (Postponed until 2022) 
 

 
 
 

 
March 19, 2021 

Feast of St. Joseph 
 

Let us make St. Joseph 
our Lenten Saint 

on the way to Easter. 
May we have a semblance 

of his humility, great faith, and trust in God. 
 

St. Joseph Prayer for Us! 
 

https://www.babestanmagkalas.com/st-josephs-feast-day/ 


